
 

 

 
 

A member of the Harlington and Sundon Academy Trust 

SUMMER TERM 2019 NEWSLETTER  

Friday 10th May 2019 

Our May Value is Co-operation 

 

LIVING THE VALUES 

For the month of April Oak class were awarded the most values leaves.  They brought a teddy to school on 

Wednesday as their reward. 

This week we have introduced our new value ‘Co-operation’. We will be thinking about the importance of co-

operating with others to have a happy school. We will also be thinking about how we need to co-operate and 

work together to achieve goals. We would like to hear how the children are demonstrating this new value. Has 

your child showed that they can work well in a team? Have they worked well with others? Have they been 

especially co-operative at home?   

A piece of values homework was sent home with children from (Year 1 through to Year 4).  Please take the time 

to work with your child and further their values journey. 

FHLSA SUMMER FAYRE  

Our Summer Fayre will be held from 12-2pm Saturday 22nd June 2019.  Homemade cakes and drinks will be 

served, there will be a BBQ serving local sausages and burgers as well as vegetarian options.  Games stalls 

including Splat the Rat, Hook a Duck and many more.  2nd Harlington Brownies and other local groups will have 

stalls. At the Harlington Pre School & WAC stall they will be doing face painting and a Teddy Tombola.  So come 

and join us to raise money for our village school. Free entrance.  

WALK TO SCHOOL WEEK – MONDAY 13TH TO FRIDAY 17TH MAY  

Next week is national ‘Walk to School Week’. In school the children will be talking about the benefits of walking 

and exercising each day. Remember - walking to school is a fantastic way to keep active and maintain a healthy 

lifestyle – plus it is free! 

On Monday 13th May, Beds Borough Council’s OSCAR (Our Safety Car) will be arriving at school to promote road 

safety. It is a specifically designed car that the children get into, watch a short road safety video and then 

have a discussion afterwards with one of the safety officers. 

 

LUNCH MENU THURSDAY 16TH MAY  

Caterlink are running a special promotional day on Thursday 16th May. Please find details of the special menu  

attached for your information.  We hope that as many children as possible will try a school lunch on Thursday. 

Thank you!   

BIKEABILITY FOR YEAR 4  

Once again this year, Year 4 will have the opportunity to take part in Bikeability Level 1, Bicycle Control Course. 

We are very grateful to the FHLSA who have kindly donated funds to enable this event to take place.  

Letters are being sent home today in book bags. PLEASE BE AWARE THAT PARENTS MUST COMPLETE 

THE ONLINE CONSENT FORM AS DETAILED IN THE LETTER BY FRIDAY 17TH MAY. 

Thank you 

 



DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Please note that any changes will be marked in RED 

Monday 13th May Walk to school week/Global Road safety day/OSCAR in school 

Monday 13th May Permission form for Quad Kids athletics event due – Year 4 team 

Tuesday 14th May Dance day – whole school 

Thursday 16th May  Walk to Spinney – Year 2  

Thursday 16th May Maths Venturers at Toddington St George Lower – Year 4 team 

Friday 17th May Bikeability online consent form due – Year 4 

Saturday 18th May HLSFC tournament, Year 1 & 2 

Sunday 19th May HLSFC tournament, Year 3 & 4 

Tuesday 2nd July Oak class trip 

 

GOLDEN BOOK  

Oak class  - Alexander Bwye-Horne 

Chestnut class  - Logan Buttigieg 

Hawthorn class  - Luenna Hocking 

Rowan class  - Dorothy Lonsdale  

Beech class  - Rose Bucknell 

The Golden Book is located on the display unit in the school front entrance. Parents are more than welcome to 

come and look at the book. 

 

 

PARKFIELDS MIDDLE SCHOOL 

We have been asked by Parkfields Middle School to help them with leaving gifts for three members of long 

serving staff who are leaving at the end of the Summer term, Mr Brandon-Bravo, Mr Fisher and Mrs Botfield.  

As one of their leaving gifts, Parkfields would like to make up a book for each of them with comments from 

pupils, ex-pupils and parents. There will be some postcards available on the table in the main front entrance of 

our school should you or anyone you know wish to leave a message 

 

HLSFC NEWS  
Welcome back!! I hope you all had a lovely Easter break. 

SAVE THE DATES!!!   

Our club tournaments for this year are as follows: 

Reception has been postponed for now 

Year 1 will be in the morning and year 2 in the afternoon on Saturday 18th May 2019 and 

Year 3 in the morning and Year 4 in the afternoon on Sunday 19th May 2019. 

We also have the Parents vs Players end of season awards ceremony in your diary for Saturday 13th July 

2019.  It is always good fun and the children (and parents, grandparents, aunts and uncles) really love it 

too.  Fingers crossed for pleasant weather. 

 

Has your child outgrown their football boots?  Would you like to donate to them to the club?  See your coach 

for further details. 

Please contact me on hlsfootballclub@gmail.com if your child wants to come along for the first time and I can 

pass your interest on to the coaches.  

Please see the HSLFC News attached for the latest Player of the Week rundown. 

Thank you 

Claudia - HSL Football Club Secretary 
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HARLINGTON HOT SHOTS  

Last weekend saw the Harlington Hot Shots year 3/4 girls play their first friendly against Westoning. We had a 

great turn out and despite Westoning getting more shots than us on the day, everyone had a great time! We 

played 10 games in total and all of the girls had the opportunity to rotate around each of the positions. 

Throughout each game the previous weeks skills and learnings were really shining through. We had some great 

shooting from Marnie, who received this weeks coaches award, and Lola made a great captain for our team. Well 

done girls! Photo below! 

Thanks to all of the parents/grandparents that came along to support on the sideline. If you can spare some 

time to come and watch the friendly games / tournaments then please do as it really encourages the girls! 

Please see below dates and activities for the rest of this season... 

11 May - Harlington Lower - 9am start for year 3/4. Warm up and then friendly with Maulden until 1030. 1030-

1130 is training for year 5/6 and any year 3/4’s that are still feeling energetic! 

18 May - training as normal 1030-1200 

25 May - no training - half term 

1 June - no training - half term 

8 June - tournament at Maulden Lower for year 3/4 - more details to follow 

15 June - training as normal 1030-1200 

22 June - no training - summer fayre  

29 June - family session! Kids vs Parents! Please hold this date in the diary, more info to follow. This is a great 

family fun event!  

6 July - training as normal 1030-1200 

13 July - last session, training until 1130 and then end of season awards presentation.  

 
 

ATTACHMENTS 

 HLSFC  

 Caterlink lunch menu for Thursday 16th May 

u 

SENT HOME IN BOOK BAGS 

 Bikeability letter – Year 4 

 Quad Kids athletics permission form – Year 4 team 

 Values homework – Year 1-4 

 FHLSA Summer Fayre flyer – 1 per family 

 Families brochure, 1 per - Reception – Year 3 


